



## St. Francis



180 Remsen Street Brooklyn, N. Y. 11201 College

Your college years should be the best years of your life. Although the years are packed with early morning classes, reports, week long study sessions and killer tests they are also full of great memories.

The 1988 Franciscan is designed to help you share those memories right now with friends and family and recall the same memories when you are sending your children off to St. Francis. I know that I would tell my children that I'm proud to be a St. Francis graduate and even prouder to have been the editor of the 1988 Franciscan.

As you look through this pictorial of college life and people think about all the hard work and dedication that went into putting it together. Be proud of it! The entire Franciscan staff is.

Thank you Mare for helping me through those long nights before major deadlines. I couldn't have done without you.

To Dom- we had our differences but survived. Thanks for putting up with me. You take a great picture.

Anthony, thanks for the last minute photos.

Yoli, thanks for all your errand running and message taking.

Marie, you've missed your calling, become a pica counter. Thank for all your help with gathering ads.

To Tony-Your a great ad-getter. Thanks for all the help.

Thank you Ron Valdes for the great art work on pages 8, 67 and 161.

Thank you Tom Kehoe from Taylor Publishing who taught me much, if not everything I needed to know about putting together a yearbook.

Elizabeth

ELIZABETH D'AMICO
1988 Franciscan Editor